## Celina Board of Education,

I am requesting approval for an overnight trip for the Celina High School baseball team on Friday March 10, 2017 to Saturday March 11, 2017. We have been invited to be a part of a joint practice with Bryan High School in Bryan, OH at their sports complex and then play in a scrimmage the next day on the 11<sup>th</sup> against Bryan. We would stay in a hotel near Bryan on Friday night and return to Celina after our scrimmage Saturday afternoon. I feel as though this would provide a very good opportunity for our students to meet and interact with students from an unfamiliar school district and would also provide our team with an excellent team bonding experience; a "training camp" before the start of the season.

Thank You,

Andy Mikesell

**Technology Education** 

Many Omnim

**Baseball Coach** 

Celina High School